
      

  

 

  

 
Kings Group Academies is a company registered in England and Wales with company registration number 09017776. 

Doyle Avenue  
Portsmouth 

Hampshire P02 9NE 
Tel: 023 9266 2129 

 

admin-np@kingsacademies.uk 
www.npschools.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Sue Wilson BEd (Hons) 

 

Monday 4th June 2018 

 

Dear Foundation Parents/Carers 

 

Queen Elizabeth Country Park – Tuesday 26th June 2018 

 

Foundation pupils will be visiting Queen Elizabeth Country Park on Tuesday 26th June as part of our 

“Growing and changing” topic.  We will be covering all areas of the Foundation Stage through the visit but in 

particular knowledge and understanding of the world. 

 

ITINERARY 

We will leave the school at 9.20am and will arrive back at school at around 3.00pm (depending on traffic). 

 

WHAT YOUR CHILD WILL NEED 
Your child will need to wear school jumper and comfortable clothes and sensible shoes/trainers, as there is a 

fair amount of walking to do, and they should be dressed appropriately for the weather (warm clothing and 

waterproofs if cold and wet, or sun hat and sun cream if hot). All children will be provided with a packed 

lunch. Your child will not need to bring any spending money. If your child keeps an inhaler in their classroom 

their teacher will make sure this is taken with them on the trip.   

 

COST 
A contribution of £14.00 per child is required to cover the cost of the educational visit (ie Activity fee and 
coach travel ÷ 120 children). Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, it should be stressed that if all 
parents involved do not contribute this sum the activity may not take place for any of the children.  
Please sign and return the permission slip below and the medical form, together with payment in a marked, 
sealed envelope, as soon as possible to your child’s teacher. 
 
Foundation Team  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Foundation – Queen Elizabeth Country Park – Tuesday 26th June 2018 

 

I agree to my child taking part in the School visit to the Queen Elizabeth country park, as detailed in the 

itinerary which I received and have read.  

I enclose payment of £14.00. 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………….. Class:  …………………………………… 

 

Signed…………………………………………  (Parent/Carer) Date: ………..…………………….. 

 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

